
 

 

  

 

 

16 June 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Grace, 

 

 

RE: AMENDED ETHICS APPLICATION HSCR15/29 – ‘South Asian Indian patients’ perspective of 

psychological therapy interventions for depression in Primary Care: A grounded theory approach 

study.’ 

 

Based on the information you provided I am pleased to inform you that your amended application 

HSCR15/29 has been approved to go forward to NRES.  

 

Once you have received it, please submit a copy of the NRES approval letter to Health-

ResearchEthics@salford.ac.uk so that it can be placed on your application file.   

 

If there are any changes to the project and/or its methodology, please inform the Health Research 

Ethics Support team as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Sue McAndrew 

Chair of the Research Ethics Panel   

 Research, Innovation and Academic 
Engagement Ethical Approval Panel 

 

   
 Research Centres Support Team  

 G0.3 Joule House  

 University of Salford  

 M5 4WT  

   
 T +44(0)161 295 2280 
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